
Dear  
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information Request; below I have laid out the questions you 
asked, and our responses to them. 
 

1. “A complete list of names/locations of “Byways open to all traffic" in the Nottinghamshire 
area including grid references and total mileage of the afore mentioned.” 

 
This information is readily available and is already published via the following link, although I 
appreciate that this is not in the most easily accessible format (i.e. a list), 
www.rowmaps.com . 

 
2. “Also any "Boats" that have had Traffic Regulation Orders (TRO) placed upon them 

including also the reasons for the TRO's, start dates and end dates.” 
 

The following BOATs have seasonal TROs; in essence the byways are closed to vehicles with 
3 or more wheels from 1st November to 30th April - see the attached Order; 

 
Beckingham Byway No 16/ Walkeringham No 14 Clarborough Byway No 22 Hayton Byway 
No 4/Hayton Byway No 7 Marnham Byway No 8 Misterton Byway No 18 Misterton Byway 
No 24/Walkeringham Byway No 11 North Leverton Byway No's 11, 14, 15/Cottam Byway No 
5 South Leverton Byway No 14 South Leverton Byway No 15 
 

I hope the above assists you; however, if you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request 
was dealt with, then please write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, 
West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number 
above.   
 
Following this, if you remain dissatisfied, you can ask the Information Commissioner to review your 
request.  However, the Information Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have 
exhausted the procedure provided by the Council.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted 
at: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 54 57 45 
www.ico.org.uk 
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